
On Monday, July 24th, Old Boston Post Road will be closed to
thru traffic so that roadwork can occur. The work will be
completed in the highlighted area below. Roadwork will
take place from 7:00am to 5:00pm. Old Boston Post Road will
only be opened to local traffic and there may be temporary
closures for brief periods throughout the day. Parking will
not be permitted during the construction hours.

Old Boston Post Road 
Traffic Advisory

As of: July 20, 2023, at 3:15 pm

We apologize for this inconvenience. For more information,
please call (914) 777-7703. For up-to-date information on this
and other announcements, please visit
www.villageofmamaroneck.org.

RESCHEDULED TO MONDAY, JULY 24

http://www.villageofmamaroneck.org/

